
ARCA Wildlife Development and Conservation
is Pleased to Announce a Plan for Extinct
Species Reintroduction to the Wild

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS, UNITED STATES,

July 23, 2020 /EINPresswire.com/ --

Species reintroduction is the deliberate

release of endangered or extinct

species into their native environment.

Our goal with this initiative is to

reestablish a healthy, genetically

diverse, self-sustaining population to

an area where it has been extirpated or

to enhance an existing population.

These threatened or endangered

animals have virtually no chance of

reestablishment in their native habitat

without this important program. We

would like to thank our

environmentally conscious investors

who continue to make this possible.

Our initiative will focus on animals

such as The Scimitar Oryx which went

extinct in the wild around 2000. Our

plan is to breed and then release these animals into an acclimation enclosure reserve.

Additionally, our initiative will also focus on the Addax (Addax nasomaculatus), also known as the

white antelope and the screwhorn antelope, which previously lived in the Sahara Desert. It was

One of the first conditions

of happiness is that the link

between man and nature

shall not be broken.”

Leo Tolstoy

first described scientifically by Henri de Blainville in 1816.

The Addax mainly eat grasses and leaves of any available

shrubs, leguminous herbs and bushs. These animals are

well-adapted to exist in a desert habitat, as they can live

without water for several weeks. Therefore, once

reestablished into its native habitat we expect a high

likelihood for success for these majestic animals. If you

would like to be a part of this important effort please

contact us at the email below. Our partners enjoy the satisfaction of doing what is right and
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The Addax, also known as the white antelope, lives in

the Sahara Desert. They are a critically endangered

species.

The Gemsbok or South African Oryx is a large

antelope in the genus Oryx.

making a positive change in the world

we live.

The contents of this website: (i) do not

constitute an offer of securities or a

solicitation of an offer to buy of

securities, and (ii) may not be relied

upon in making an investment decision

related to any investment offering by

ARCA Wildlife Conservation LLC., or any

affiliate, or partner thereof ("ARCA

Wildlife Conservation LLC.").

Investment offerings and investment

decisions may only be made on the

basis of a confidential private

placement memorandum issued by

ARCA Wildlife Conservation LLC. ARCA

Wildlife Conservation LLC. does not

warrant the accuracy or completeness

of the information contained herein.

Investments in any security are not

suitable for all investors. Investments

in securities involve a high degree of

risk and should only be considered by

investors who can withstand the loss of

their investment. Prospective investors

should carefully review the “Risk

Factors” section of any private

placement memorandum. Investors

should perform their own

investigations before considering any

investment and consult with their own

legal and tax advisors.

Prior performance is not indicative of

future results.

Ariana Alfaro

ARCA Wildlife Development, LLC

+1 210-366-0868
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/522294665
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